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Request for advice of 24.07.2012 on the emergency planning for the Asse II mine 
 
Against the background of the proposal to keep open the Asse II mine longer than initially planned, the 
BMU asked the Nuclear Waste Management Commission (ESK) and the Commission on Radiological 
Protection (SSK) in its advisory request of 24.07.2012 to review the planning of the Federal Office for 
Radiation Protection (BfS) on the emergency and preventive measures as well as further documents available 
on this this issue with particular emphasis on the assessment of the effectiveness of emergency and 
preventive measures with regard to the reduction of radiation exposure after an uncontrollable inflow of 
saline solution. 
 
The related consultations take place within the joint ESK and SSK ad hoc working group ASSE. 
 
 
 


